March 3, 2010

Randee Hudson District Librarian Millburn District 24 18550 West Millburn Road Wadsworth, IL 60083

Dear Dr. Mauer:

Please consider this letter as my written notification to accept the Retirement Incentive in section 10.1 of the Agreement between the District 24 Board of Education and the Millburn Employees. I have served more than ten years in District 24 and I am eligible for retirement as specified in the Teachers Retirement System (TRS) guidelines. I would like my retirement to be effective at the end of the 2013-2014 school year.

I have enjoyed my years at Millburn: serving as your district librarian, growing the school library program, assisting the Board of Education in designing and building two school libraries, and working with the teachers, administrators, LRC staff, and parents of District 24 to provide an excellent education for our students.

Sincerely,

Randee Hudson